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Dear Seminole Region Members, 
 

Over the years, I have witnessed firsthand our impact on the lives of thousands of children 
throughout South Florida. Together we inspire hope helping kids overcome adversity,  
poverty, and health challenges that impede their dreams and aspirations. The monies we raise 
allow them to have a roof over their heads, buy clothes and purchase other necessities that we 
often take for granted. But more needs to be done to make sure every child has an opportunity 
to reach their full potential. 
 

To achieve this goal, I am excited to announce our upcoming Annual Golf Tournament,  
scheduled for Monday, June 3, 2024. We are grateful to Ryan Walls and the members of 
BallenIsles, who have generously offered to host this one-day tournament for us. This event 
will, of course, feature fabulous food and drinks and a great day of golf. However, please know 
that this tournament will be different than in years past. 
 

Our charities need our help more than ever as they deal with the rising costs of goods and  
services. To make a worthwhile impact, we're restructuring our approach to ensure maximum 
impact. Thirty key vendors have generously stepped forward with a minimum donation of 
$15,000 each. This substantial contribution warrants a change in our format, allowing these 
vendors the prime opportunity to network and engage with decision-makers from various 
clubs. Hence, we're inviting one decision-maker per club, specifically targeting GMs or their 
second in command, as they hold the reins of day-to-day operations. 
 
These vendors, representing a diverse range of industries including construction, food  
purveyors, wine/liquor suppliers, and more, will participate in the tournament alongside 3-4 
decision-makers. Subsequently, they will have the opportunity to socialize with the remaining 
decision-makers during dinner, maximizing their chance to network and foster valuable  
connections.  
 
But to make this event a success, we need your involvement. The committee has decided to 
encourage maximum participation from you as the decision-maker, you have the flexibility to 
choose the amount you'd like to pay to participate. While we hope for a donation of the  
original $1000 fee, you are also free to decide between $500 or $750. Our goal is to make it as  
accessible as possible for everyone to sign up and support the cause. 
 

Click here to access the brochure for the 2024 Tournament. If you plan to join us on the course 
this year, kindly respond promptly by emailing kristint@addisonreserve.cc with the  
participant name and the chosen participation fee. Local children and charities are relying on 
your support.  
 
If direct participation is not possible, we encourage your Club to consider making a monetary 
contribution. Kindly make any monetary contributions payable to the Seminole Region  
Charity Golf Tournament and send to Addison Reserve Country Club, attention: Kristin  
Terrel, 7201 Addison Reserve Blvd., Delray Beach, FL 33446. Your generosity will undoubtedly 
have a meaningful impact on their lives. 
 

Thank you sincerely for your ongoing dedication to our cause. I am hopeful that we will  
continue to make a significant difference in the lives of these children and create a lasting  
legacy that we can all be proud of.  
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Michael McCarthy 

Michael McCarthy 
Chairman, Seminole Region Charity Golf Tournament 
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